
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority 

June 17, 2014 

 

 

Present-Ray Chase, Steven Karpiak, Michael Musiel, Mark Klemp. Bill Griffin 

Absent-None  

Guests-None 

 

Steven opened the meeting at 6:36 pm.  No Chair yet. 

 

Ray moved, Mike second, to approve the April 15, 2014, minutes.  Passed unanimously. 

 

Bill received an email from Oscar A. Akosima of AFCEC/CZRX, a private contractor working for the 

Air Force.  Oscar mentioned that their could be money for clean up of the Mt Horace Greeley site. 

There was much discussion about the ground water contamination at this site.  The source of the 

contamination is unknown.  Mark Petrie of MDEQ was part of the email discussion with Oscar. 

 

Steven asked for public comment at 7:03 pm.  There was no public comment. 

 

Bill will invite Oscar to come to the area and visit the site. 

 

Ray has still not heard back from the Federal General Service Administration  concerning Mt. Horace 

Greeley. 

 

Ray moved, Mark second, to adjourn the meeting at 7:24 pm.  Passed unanimously. 

 

The next scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 19, 2014, at 6:30 pm at the 

Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River, or to be determined if Oscar can arrange a site visit. 

 

Due to a lack of mileage forms, none were filled out at this meeting. 

 

 

Submitted, 

                     Steven Karpiak, Secretary   

ann
Draft


